
 

 

  

20th February 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Parents’ Evening – Mid-point review on Wednesday 20th March and Thursday 21st 
March 2024 
 

This half term, you will have an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and to find out 
about how your child is progressing so far this year. Discussions with the teacher will be 
face to face, in school, and will last for no longer than 8 minutes. We politely ask that 
parents stick to these times to ensure the evenings run smoothly. 
 

These mid-point reviews will take place over two evenings. Your child’s books will be 
available outside the classroom, for your perusal, prior to the meeting. We ask that you 
respect everyone’s privacy and only look at your own child’s books. Please take the 
books in to the meeting with your child’s class teacher where you can celebrate their 
achievements, progress and discuss future targets. 
 

We will also be giving you a written mid-term progress report to inform you about your 
child’s current progress and whether they are on track to meet age related expectations 
for their year group by the end of the academic year.  
 

Appointments can be made or changed online from Tuesday 20th February at 3.00pm up 
until Friday 15th March. Should you have any issues booking your appointment, please 
contact the school office. 
 

To book your appointment, visit https://walmleyjunior.schoolcloud.co.uk 
 

You will need to login to School Cloud with the following information: 
 

Parent’s name and email (priority 1 contact) 
Student’s name 
Date of birth 
 

The system will only accept the details that we currently have on our school records and 
will be linked to the priority 1 email (the one that receives the school newsletter). If you 
do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office and we will 
endeavour to make alternative arrangements. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mr S. Pearson 
Headteacher 

https://walmleyjunior.schoolcloud.co.uk/

